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Burned down in the Almeda fire. Have now relocated to another park in Phoenix and 

am concerned that the rental price we pay every month keeps rising. I know there 

has to be a compromise and I understand that Owners and Renters both should be 

heard so I am so happy you have taken this battle on. I know noone will be 

completely happy and hoping that opening dialog is the best hope for this situation. i 

have appreciated everything you have done and are still doing since the fire, infact I 

remember meeting you as you were doing dishes at one of the community dinners at 

the Church in Phoenix. I am wishing that the percent of the yearly raises make it 

possible that my family and the rest of the park people can live within their meager 

means and that peace will happen. Thanks for listening and all the ork you do. Ginny 

Moss 


